

LETTER TO BRANCHES





No: 164/25

6th August 2025

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleague,

Women in the CWU

The purpose of this LTB is to advise branches that we have added an online "Women in the CWU" course to the programme to be delivered over 2 days.

This course is designed to:

- Help women become more active in the CWU
- Develop a better understanding of what unions are and how they work
- Provide an opportunity to build effective support and networks for woman activists
- Develop new ideas for how women can work at the heart of the CWU

RELEASE

This course does not attract paid release from the employers that we work with.

Applications should be made via the Portal by the cut off dates shown below.

Date	Course	Cut off
27 th & 28 th October	Women in the CWU	15/09/25

Any enquiries on this LTB should be directed to courseadmin@cwu.org

Yours sincerely,

K. Hudon

Kate Hudson

Head of Equality, Education & Development